
 

 
 
23rd September, 2019 

 
The World’s Biggest Coffee Morning 2019 

Friday 27th September 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 
Peel Park will be joining in with Macmillan Cancer Supports biggest fundraising 
event for people facing cancer: ‘The World’s Biggest Coffee Morning’. This will take 
place on Friday 27th September 2019.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite parents and carers to join us in the 
Studio Hall between 8.40am and 10.00am or 2.00pm and 3.00pm for a drink and 
a slice of cake or a bun.  The cost will be just 50p for a drink and a bun.  This event 
is an excellent opportunity to visit school and socialise with other parents - all whilst 
raising money for an excellent cause.   
 
Several members of staff are putting on their chef hats to bake treats for this event 
and we have a group of parents who have already volunteered to bake for this 
event which is greatly appreciated.  If you wish to make a donation of buns to this 
event (either baked or bought) you can send them in to school on Thursday 26th 
September.  Please note that we are a nut free school.   
 
Additionally, we will also be holding a ‘dress down’ day at school. Pupils should 
come to school wearing purple or green (the colours of Macmillan Cancer Support).  
The cost for this is £1 per pupil or £2 per family.  We will also be selling buns to our 
pupils on that day at playtime for a donation of 30p. 
 
Your continued support and generosity towards our charity events are greatly 
appreciated.  No amount donated is insignificant. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Lee Christy & Sabina Awan 
 
Mr Christy & Mrs Awan 

 


